
AURORA NIGERIA GRAPHICS TEAM REPORT FOR OCTOBER 2022 
 
 
 
Hello, 
I am Muhammd Auwal, Lead Graphics Team working together with Paul Oguntola 
and Evelyn Sample.  
 
The month of October has been very impactful with lots of activities coming from 
the ecosystem. I would like to commend my colleagues for making content 
available for our audience across all platforms.  
 
We have provided contents for all the teams requiring contents for publication to 
our esteemed audience. Will as well like to commend the efforts of all other 
sections for providing their contents on time.  
 
Below are some of the contents for the month of October: 
 
 



 
 











 



Thank you and hoping to make November more impactful.  
 
 
Muhammad Auwal 
 
Aurora Nigeria Graphics Team Lead 


